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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Patti Field, Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121   bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Our auxiliary provides catering for all occasions at 

reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Patti Field

Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121
bsheventbookings@gmail.com

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!



FIFTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
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  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar  
Tuesday, February 11 

7:00 p.m. Mass 
Intentions of Katelin Ritter offered by the Ritter 

Family 
Wednesday, February 12 

6:30 p.m. Mass 
Karl Hepp offered by Gerelad Retch 

CWL Meeting after Mass 
Thursday, February 13 

8:30 a.m. Mass 
Intentions of the Koechl Family 

Friday, February 14 
8:30 a.m. Mass 

William Hoogstraten offered by Henrica Hoogstraten 
Saturday, February 15 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
5:00 p.m.  Mass 

Armindo Lopes offered by Rosaria Lopes 
Sunday, February 16 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
9:30 a.m.   Mass 

Wallace Grelik offered by Mary Grelik 
 
 

Sanctuary Lamp for the intentions of the Brimo and 
Stefan Families 

 
 

   We Are Stewards     

 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
January 2020 ……………………….. .  $ 1,400.00 
Weekend Contributions      ………….. $ 1,950.00 

 

 
 

Wi Fi Password for the Parish Hall is: 
5194495131 

Please remember your parish in your will! 

 

 PARISH NEWS 
 
Envelopes 2020: Please pick up your new set of 
envelopes for 2020.  If you would like to sign up for 
envelopes, please contact the Parish Office. 
Donation by Credit Card: We are now offering the 
option of your Sunday contribution by credit card or 
debit card.  Please contact the Office for more 
information. 
Father/Daughter Valentine Dance: Saturday, 
February 15 from 6:00 – 9:00 pm.  Open to all grade-
school girls in the community and their dads.  
Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus.  Cost of 
entrance, $15 per couple, includes entrance, 1 pizza 
and pop and photo.  Raffle extra.  Tickets can be 
purchased after Mass.   
CWL Meeting: After the 6:30 p.m. Mass on 
Wednesday, February 12. 
Help for the Homeless: The One Church organization 
in Brantford is doing outreach to the homeless in the 
area.  We will be collecting the following specific 
items to help with this important cause, especially this 
time of year: non-perishable breakfast and snacks such 
as cereal, granola bars, cookies, instant oat meal packs, 
Mr. Noodles, peanut butter and Nutella.  Today will be 
the last day to drop off here at the church. 
Newly Baptized: We congratulate and welcome the 
newest members of our faith community: Charlee 
Gail Madill, Mylee Madill and Paisley Pearl Madill 
(Parents: Ryan and Chantal).  We pray that they will 
continue to grow in their faith, together with the 
support and guidance of their parents. 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place. 

DIOCESAN ANNIVERSARY MASS 
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in the year 2020? If you are, you 
are cordially invited to join couples from across the 
Diocese of Hamilton for a Wedding Anniversary Mass 
on Sunday, June 14th at the Cathedral Basilica of 
Christ the King at 1:30 pm. Please refer to the poster 
on the bulletin board for information on how to register 
for the celebration or go to www.hamiltondiocese.com.  

FEBRUARY 9, 2020 
     
 

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, February 16 

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 a.m. Mass 

For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
Envelopes for 2020: Please pick up your new set of 
envelopes for 2020.  If you would like to sign up for 
envelopes, please contact the Parish Office. 
Church Cleaning: Volunteers are needed to help with 
the cleaning of the church.  Please sign up at the back 
of the church.  If you are unavailable to clean, you can 
help with a monetary donation of $30.  You can put 
your donation in an envelope marked “Church 
Cleaning” and leave it with the Sunday Collection.  
For more info. Please call Joan Kegels 519-446-1139. 
Pilgrimage 2020: Fr. Peter will lead a Pilgrimage to 
Poland, Hungary, Austria and Oberammergau, 
Germany from May 14-25, 2020.  Please pick up a 
brochure for more information.  Register now to secure 
your place.   
Contributions …………………       $   439.00 

 
BLESSED SACRAMENT SCHOOL 

Kindergarten registrations for the 2020-2021 school 
year have started. Please visit 

http://www.bhncdsb.ca/page/new-online-kindergarten-
registration or contact the school at 519-449-2984 for 
more information if you are interested in registering 

your child. 
 
Blessed Sacrament School Pasta Dinner and Silent 
Auction: On March 5, 2020 from 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
at Blessed Sacrament Parish Hall.  Catered by La 
Botega.  Cost $12 and $8 Child (6 and under).  Please 
make reservation or order takeout by contacting 
Marcia, 519-771-0146 (before February 24).   

Care for the Dying 

 
 
St. Theresa of Calcutta understood so well that the 
work of her Order, the Missionary Sisters of Charity, 
would not eradicate poverty, disease or premature 
death; however, she knew that by offering love, care 
and compassion to the most impoverished, it would 
give them a sense of dignity and worth, even at the end 
stage of life.  
Many care facilities or hospice offer that same care and 
compassion in Canada. However, with the legalization 
of medical assisted suicide, there is government 
pressure to offer such procedures to all of their 
residents. A few facilities refuse to cower to 
government pressure. One such facility that operates 
outside of Vancouver is the Irene Thomas Hospice. 
The BC government insisted that they provide access 
to such lethal procedures since it is legal and the 
institution receives government grants. The hospice 
president, Angela Ireland, stood her ground and told 
the Ministry of Health that they were willing to give up 
$750,000 in government grants in order to be true to 
their principles as a palliative care facility.  
The managers of the Irene Thomas Hospice are to be 
applauded for standing by their principles and for 
advocating conscience rights in the face of a legal 
procedure that is morally wrong and reprehensible, 
similar to abortion. What is legal is not necessarily 
moral or in the best interest of those who access such 
procedures.  
The distinction between caring and killing is becoming 
increasingly and regrettably blurred by governments 
that regard euthanasia as a component of health care. 
Angela Ireland recognizes the difference and deserves 
admiration for standing like David against the 
government Goliath. 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella  
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